
Susan D. Marino 

From: 
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To: 

David Pimperl <dpimperl@outlook.com> 
Tuesday, November 5, 2024 3:22 PM 
Susan D. Marino 

Cc: Brian Peacock 
Subject: Re: Contract Extension for Professional Services 
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Hi Susan, 

I am agreeable to extend the contract for an additional 12 months with the same terms and rates. I appreciate the 
opportunity to continue providing professional services to the Baldwin County Commission. 

Thanks David, 

David Pimperl 
251-895-6925 

From: Susan D. Marino <SMARINO@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 11:34 AM 
To: David Pimperl <dpimperl@outlook.com> 
Cc: Brian Peacock <BPEACOCK@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Subject: Contract Extension for Professional Services 

Good Morning David, 

lt is that time of the year to extend our contract. The current contract expires on 12/18/2024. The contract 
can be extended for two 12-month terms if the County chooses to do so, and the vendor 
accepts. Currently, the rate is $85 per hour, not exceeding 15 hours per month. Do you approve of the 
contract extension for professional services at the same rate? 

Please let me know if you have any questions. I look forward to hearing from you. 

Thank you, 

9UACU11 '11.altm.e, 
Business Manager - CIS Department 
Baldwin County Commission 
17 5 Courthouse Square 
Bay Minette, AL 36507 
(251) 580-2574 office 
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